
       

30 March 2020            BB Campus 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

In light of the developing COVID-19 situation in Singapore, we have put in place strict 

precautionary measures over the past two months to keep our school a safe environment for 

our students, and to allow our students to continue learning.   

 

With the recent spike in imported cases and the tightening of nationwide safe distancing efforts, 

we are further enhancing precautionary measures by reducing transient congestion during 

school dismissal. From tomorrow, students who are fetched by caregivers will be 

dismissed at 12.20pm and 5.20 pm for AM & PM sessions respectively. Caregivers are 

to be in school 5 minutes prior to the revised dismissal time, so as to minimize mass 

congregation at the school foyer. 

Dismissal times for students on School buses and 2 hours programme remain unchanged. 

From April 2020, all SPED schools will implement one day of Home-Based Learning (HBL) a 

week. This will help us prepare for an extended period of HBL should the need arise, so that 

our students can continue with their learning. Our school will be conducting HBL every 

Thursday starting from 2  April  2020.  In the event that the HBL day falls on a public holiday, 

your child will not need to make up for HBL on another day. Lessons will proceed as per 

normal on the other school days of the week. 

 

You will be provided with instructions on how to access the HBL materials by your child’s Class 

Educator. You will receive an activity template and teaching resources from your class 

educators by Wednesday, 1 April 2020.  

As your child’s Class Educator will be calling you on the day of HBL to check in with you and 

your child, please update him/her with your preferred contact number. You may also wish to 

inform him/her on the best time to call.   

On the day of HBL, please ensure that your child stays at home and continues to observe 

good hygiene practices such as washing their hands frequently with soap. If he/she feels 

unwell, please seek medical attention promptly and inform his/her class educators if he/she 

displays any fever or flu-like symptoms. 

All external activities and all CCAs will remain suspended for the rest of Term 2.  

MOE is monitoring the situation closely and we will update you should there be any changes 

to the precautionary measures that we are implementing. We urge parents to rely on official 

sources of information and not to circulate any unconfirmed information. If you have any further 

queries, kindly contact your child’s class educators.  Thank you. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Jenny Lai 
Principal 
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